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Thursday, 10 March 2022 

Joint statement from the University of 
Tasmania and the Centre for Legal Studies Ltd 
The Centre for Legal Studies has historically enjoyed a strong relationship with the 
University of Tasmania in delivering the Graduate Diploma of Legal Practice through the 
Tasmanian Legal Practice Course. 
In response to recent concerns raised with the University by senior members of the 
Tasmanian legal profession regarding proposed changes to the delivery of the Graduate 
Diploma, a meeting was held today between the Vice Chancellor and representatives of the 
Board of the Centre for Legal Studies. 
The University and the Centre for Legal Studies are pleased to announce they will work 
together to deliver the Graduate Diploma of Legal Practice for Semester 1 in 2023. 
Both parties are committed to ensuring the unique nature of the Graduate Diploma of Legal 
Practice is retained while ensuring the course complies with national accreditation standards 
associated with delivery of practical legal training. 
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